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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Alex Molica <alexmolica27@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2015 2:16 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Dear Mr. Barnes, 

I am against the proposed removal of cold water from Lake Almanor by the installation of a thermal 
curtain.  The removal of water from Lake Almanor would have a negative effect on the health of the lake, the 
economy of the region and the recreational use of the lake.  One of the goals of the relicensing is to not have an 
unreasonable affect on the water quality of Lake Almanor I have not seen sufficient information that can 
support the lake will not be severally harmed by the removal of not only cold water from the lake but from the 
additional release of water during the warm summer months (June 15th through September 15th). 

  

Sincerely,  

Alex Molica 


